
From: On Behalf Of leslie sobel 
Sent: Wednesday, July 05, 2017 11:59 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: A2D2 

 

hello- 

 

I'm a local artist and activist. I love the Ann Arbor Distilling Company as a venue for arts events. 

They are supportive, welcoming and creative - just what our community needs. Please allow 

them to continue hosting wonderful events like the Moth, the A2 Jazz Festival and more - we 

have no other venue as open and flexible! 

 

very truly yours,  

 

 

Leslie Sobel 

___________________________ 
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